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Guidance Regarding Meeting with Candidates for Faculty Positions 
       

CAHSS Women’s Faculty Network (WFN) representatives are available to meet with candidates 

being considered for faculty positions in the College of Arts, Humanities and Social Sciences at 

UMBC. WFN representatives will discuss topics related to the professional development and 

advancement of women faculty. WFN representatives will explain to candidates that WFN does 

not make recommendations to the hiring department or any other university administrator. 

Communication between the candidates and members of the WFN will remain confidential.  

      

The WFN provides support, mentorship, and community.  It is open to all CAHSS faculty who 

identify as women. 


